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Public Statement 
The Darfur Organization for Development and Human Resources (DOFDAHR) hereby issues an 
official statement regarding claims made by an individual named Ahmed Awad Aljihayem, a 
Kuwaiti national, holding passport number P05217886, issued on October 17, 2017, in Kuwait. This 
person has alleged that our organization authorized him to receive 3,000,000 USD on our behalf. 

We categorically state that we have no knowledge of the individual and refute any claims of 
association or authorization. The organization does not bear any responsibility for dealings 
conducted by this individual or any other unauthorized party. 

We emphasize that all official communication and transactions with the Darfur Organization for 
Development and Human Resources (DOFDAHR) must be conducted exclusively through our 

, as listed on our  dahr.orginfo@dofofficial channels. This includes our official email address, 
. The organization disclaims any responsibility for interactions  https://dofdahr.org/official website, 

or dealings conducted outside these official channels. 

We urge the public to exercise caution and refrain from engaging with unauthorized individuals or 
entities claiming to represent our organization. Any dealings with Ahmed Awad Aljihayem or 
similar individuals will be solely at risk and legal responsibility of the parties involved. 

For further inquiries or verified communication, please reach out to us directly through our official 
contact details. 

 

 

 

Signed by  

Baha eldeen Bushara shareef 
Executive Manager - DOFDAHR 

May 2025 th26 
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